
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

We would like to thank the following organizations for their support through grants and donations: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 2019 

Serving children at Goodview, Huddleston, Moneta, and Montvale Elementary Schools 

  

 

Thanks to the children and teacher Tara Warner at 
Main Street UMC’s Stepping Stones Preschool.  
They prepared a tree in The Festival of Trees at the 
Bedford Welcome Center to benefit Food For Kids.  
We appreciate your continued support! 

We would like to thank the Westlake Kroger for their 
continued help and support with our food orders and 
delivery.    

Inve$tco Foundation 
  



 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Organized and sponsored by area churches, businesses,  
civic groups and other concerned individuals,  

Food For Kids  is a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization. 
 

 “Like” us and share us with friends on Facebook! 
Food for Kids – Weekend Pack a Sack Program 

 

Food For Kids,  P. O. Box 674, Bedford, VA  24523  
 

      Email -  FoodForKidsPackASack@gmail.com 
 

Postage Increases 
 

Postage rates are due to increase on 
January 27, 2019.  We post each of our 
newsletters to our Facebook page, as 
well as emailing them to anyone who 

would like to receive them electronically.  
If you would like to help us reduce our 

postage costs by receiving an electronic 
copy instead of a paper copy, please 

email Janet Carter at  
jccarter@netzero.net with your name 

and email address.  Thank you! 

We would like to thank Simmons 
Insurance Agency for hosting a peanut 
butter drive and a Food For Kids table 
during Downtown Moneta’s Light Up 
The Night on November 30, 2018.  
Over 30 jars of peanut butter were 
collected!   

 

January 2019 

 

Shelby Field  
was the lucky 
winner of a 
generously 

donated  
$50 Outback 
Restaurant 
gift card. 

 

For the 16 weeks we packed food bags from September 16 
through December 18, 2018, our volunteers have packed 5,763 
bags for food insecure children at our area schools. 

Shelby Field (left) was presented the $50 Outback gift card 
by Debbie Simmons of Simmons Insurance Agency. 
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